
MASS SCHEDULE 
Saturday Vigil Masses: 5:00, 7:30 p.m. 
Sunday Masses: 7:00, 8:30, 10:00, 11:30 a.m., 
 1:00 p.m., 3:30 p.m. (Spanish) 
 5:00 p.m. 
 
 

Daily Masses: 6:30, 8:00 a.m. Monday through 
 Saturday 
  
  

First Friday Masses:  7:30 p.m. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES 
Religious Education Director, Mr. Reyes Ruiz  

In Case of Absences - CCD Office - 703-880-4307 
 

September - May 
Grades K-4 Pre-School - Ages 3-5 
Saturday 9:00-10:30 a.m. Sunday during 10 a.m. Mass 
 Spanish 1:30 - 3:00 p.m. 
Grades 5-8   
Monday 7:00 - 8:30 p.m. 
Tuesday 7:00 - 8:30 p.m. (RCIC/Special Sacraments)  
 

Religious Education Secretary - 703-880-4305 
   

YOUTH MINISTRY 
Director of Youth Ministry:  
Mr. David Bristow, 703-880-4309 
Jr. High School Youth - Grades 7-8 
High School Youth - Grades –9-12 
 
 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS: All are welcome! Please call or 
register at the Church Office. Remember, just attending 
church here does not automatically make you a registered 
parishioner. 

 

PASTORAL ADVISORY COUNCIL - We welcome your 
suggestions. Contact us at pac@sjcherndon.org.   

St. Joseph Church 
750 Peachtree Street 

Herndon, VA 20170-3798 
703-880-4300 

Visit us on our website: www.sjcherndon.org 

PASTORAL TEAM 
Rev. Tom Bourque, T.O.R., Parochial Administrator 
Rev. Alberto Bueno, T.O.R., Parochial Vicar 
Rev. Chris Dobson, T.O.R., Parochial Vicar 

 

 
 

ROOM/HALL RENTALS - PRIVATE BOOKINGS 
Call Mr. Danny Rucker - 703-880-4340 
 
 

PARISH OFFICES - Hours -  9 a.m. - 3 p.m., Monday - Friday 
CHURCH OFFICE: 703-880-4300,   FAX: 703-880-4320 
Facility Superintendent: Mr. Danny Rucker 703-880-4340 
Kitchen Manager: Mr. Jim Klenk 703-880-4312 
Network/IT Manager: Mr. John Peitler 703-880-4356 
Finance Administrator:  Ms. Teresa Westhues 703-880-4313 
Asst. Bookkeeper and Mrs. Beth Covert 703-880-4357 
Child Protection Liaison 
Music Director: Mrs. Alice Eelman 703-880-4321 
Religious Education Dir. Mr. Reyes Ruiz 703-880-4332 
Religious Ed. Secretary   Mrs. Rosalind Murphy     703-880-4305 
Parish Secretary and Mrs. Tisha Hilliard   703-880-4355 
Finance Assistant 
 

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs. Jeanne Nappier 703-880-4304 
 Mrs. Mary Kirby 703-880-4302 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: 
Wednesdays in the Church 7-9 p.m. 

CONFESSIONS: Saturday: 3:30 p.m. and by appointment. 
 
 
 
 

BULLETIN DEADLINE: The deadline for copy material is Mon-
day before Noon. Any announcements received after Monday 
will be in the next bulletin. Please submit material in writing or via 
e-mail at mkirby@sjcherndon.org. 
 
 
 
 

MARRIAGE: Arrangements must begin at least (6) months in 
advance of the date of the wedding. This is a Diocesan require-
ment. Call the Church Office for an appointment. 
 
 
 
 

BAPTISMS: Held Sunday at 2:00 p.m. in the church. Call the 
Church Office at least one month in advance. For parishioners 
who are asked to be Godparents, please contact the Church 
Office no less than 3 weeks before the event takes place to see 
if you meet the Diocesan requirements. 
 
 
 
 

BAPTISMAL CLASSES: Baptismal classes are required for 
all parents and God-parents prior to the child being baptized. 
The next Baptismal Class held here at St. Joseph is 
June 6, 2015 at 10:00 a.m. in parish meeting room 209. 

St. Joseph - National Blue Ribbon School 
 OFFICE: 703-880-4350, FAX: 703-880-4320 

Grade School K-8 
 Principal:    Mrs. Cindi Conroy 
             Secretaries:    Mrs. Mary Lewis 
                      Mrs. Barbara Beech 
                                   Mrs. Debbie Lizama 

   www.sjschoolva.org  
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Monday, May 11 
6:30 a.m.    +   Hal & Ruth Launders by The St. Joseph Parish 
     Family 
8:00 a.m.    +   Dr. William Davidson by a Friend & The  
     Family 
Tuesday, May 12 
6:30 a.m.    +       Fr. Emil Resconich, T.O.R. by The Family 
8:00 a.m.    +          Dominador Consejo Arroyo by Pacita    
     Stewart 
Wednesday, May 13 
6:30 a.m.    +   Tom Conry by The Family 
8:00 a.m.    +        Luisa Colalillo by Connie & Robert Hudson 
Thursday, May 14   
6:30 a.m.    +   Susan Ciski by Cheryl Wilson 
8:00 a.m.    +   Jean Hogan by The Stapor Family 
Friday,  May 15 
6:30 a.m.    +       William Cawley Dobranski by The Dobranski 
       Family 
8:00 a.m.    +      Tom Keeler by Gregory Macaulay 
Saturday, May 16  
6:30 a.m.      +   Janice Dymek by The Family 
8:00 a.m.  -           Fr. Mike Ciski, T.O.R. by The Linck Family 
5:00 p.m.  +   William Patrick Cawley by The Dobranski  
       Family 
7:30 p.m.  +   Kathaleen F. Holms by Tom & The Girls 
Sunday, May 17 
7:00 a.m.    -     Gary Hobbs by His Wife 
8:30 a.m.    +   Maria Lacek by John & Janine Walsh 
10:00 a.m   -        Living and Deceased Parishioners of St.   
      Joseph’s Church 
11:30 a.m.  +   Regina H. Kearns by Mary K. Carey 
1:00 p.m.   +   Janice Dymek by The Nappier Family 
3:30 p.m.    -   Spanish Mass 
5:00 p.m.   +       Marguerite Denneny by The Stapor Family 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 

Farewell and Blessings to Father Mike 
 
Father Mike, we thank you for your ministry here at Saint 
Joseph Parish. Be assured of our prayers and thoughts 
during this period of ministerial transition. We bless you 
with the following Polish Blessing: 
 
  May your hand be outstretched to all you meet.  
  And may all say 'Brother' when they speak of you.  
  May the land be fertile beneath your feet.  
  May your days be gentle as the sun-kissed dew. 

 
Many blessings, 
 
The Friars, Parish Staff, SJS Staff and Teachers, and 
Parishioners 

Peace and good! 
 
As we gather around the Eucharistic table this weekend, we 
find ourselves celebrating several joyful events. We celebrate 
the Sixth Sunday of Easter, the Marian Month, First Holy 
Communion for 140 children, Mother’s Day, and meeting our 
parish goal for the Bishop’s Lenten Appeal. 
 
Marian month: as we continue to celebrate the Marian month, 
I would invite you to join our parishioners praying the rosary 
daily here in the parish. The rosary is prayed and led by our 
parishioners after the 6:30 am Mass (Monday – Saturday) and 
before the 8:00 am Mass each day.  
 
Congratulations and Blessings to our First Communicants! 
On May 9th, 82 Religious Education students and 58 Saint 
Joseph Catholic School students made their First Holy 
Communion. We are blessed to have these children joining with 
us at the Eucharistic Table. Let us continue to pray for each 
child as they continue their faith journey. I would like to thank 
the parents; the Religious Education staff and catechists; the 
SJS staff and teachers, and all those who prepared these 
children for this Sacrament. Your own witness and example 
inspires these children and enriches their faith journey.  
 
We ask for God’s blessings upon our Spanish students 
preparing for First Holy Communion on May 16, 2015. Let 
us continue to remember these students, their families, and their 
catechists in our prayers. 
 
Mother’s Day: Today we take time to ask God to bless all 
mothers, those living and deceased. We thank God for their 
vocation and the gift of motherhood. We wish each mother a 
blessed and happy Mother’s Day. Saint Therese of Lisieux 
captures the love of a mother in her quote, “The loveliest 
masterpiece of the heart of God is the love of a Mother.” 
 
2015 BISHOP’S LENTEN APPEAL (BLA): On behalf of the 
Parish Staff and parishioners, I wish to thank the parishioners 
who assisted us in meeting our parish goal for the 2015 
BISHOP’S LENTEN APPEAL (BLA) - Stewards of Christ 
Sharing Gospel Joy! As you know, the funds from the BLA 
supports the spiritual and pastoral needs of our Diocese. Once 
again, thank you for helping us share the Joy of the Gospel 
through your support of the BLA! Know that we are grateful for 
those who donated to the BLA and those who prayed for the 
success of the appeal. 
 
We are reminded of Jesus’ challenge to us in Sunday’s Gospel. 
“As the Father loves me, so I also love you. Remain in my love. 
If you keep my commandments, you will remain in my love, 
just as I have kept my Father’s commandments and remain in 
his love.” 
 
In the peace of Francis of Assisi, 
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 “Wake Up The World” 2015 

Year of Consecrated Life 

Each week we will have insightful quotes and reflections 
on consecrated life.   

Discovering vocation does not mean 
scrambling toward some prize just 
beyond my reach but accepting the 
treasure of true self I already possess. 
Vocation does not come from a voice 
"out there" calling me to be something I 
am not. It comes from a voice "in here" 
calling me to be the person I was born to 
be, to fulfill the original selfhood given 
me at birth by God.               
      —Thomas Merton 

 
THANKS TO OUR       
 SPONSOR 
 OF THE WEEK 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
Sunday, May 10 - Mother’s Day 
1:30 p.m.    -    Spanish Young Adult Mtg. (Rm. 217) 
5:00 p.m.    -    Spanish Prayer Group (Rms. 212-215) 
6:45 p.m.    -    Great Adventure Bible Study (Revelation) (Rm. 210) 
7:30 p.m.    -    Adults Only Open BB (GYM) 
Monday, May 11 
10:00 a.m.  -     Mothers Weekly Gospel Mtg. (Rms. 214-215) 
5:00 p.m.    -     Spanish Religious Education 1st Holy Communion  
       Rehearsal (CH) 
Tuesday, May 12 
7:00 a.m.   -     St. Joseph’s Men’s Society Prayer Group (Rm. 210) 
9:00 a.m.   -     Little Messengers Co-Op (Rms. 214-217) 
6:15 p.m   -     New Altar Server Training (CH) 
7:00 p.m.   -    Spanish RCIA (Rm. 205) 
7:30 p.m.   -    Adult Handbell Choir (CH) 
9:30 p.m.   -     Men’s BB II (GYM) 
Wednesday, May 13 
7:00 p.m.   -    Eucharistic Adoration (CH) 
7:00 p.m.    -    English RCIA (Rm. 209) 
7:00 p.m.    -    Adult Confirmation Class (Rm. 208) 
7:00 p.m.    -    Spanish Adult Catechism (Rms. 212-213) 
7:00 p.m.    -    BSA Troop 913 Mtg. (HALL C) 
7:00 p.m.    -     SJS General PTO Mtg. (HALL A) 
Thursday,  May 14 
7:15 p.m.    -     Choir Rehearsal (CH) 
7:30 p.m.    -     Respect Life Ministry Mtg. (Rm. 205) 
Friday, May 15 
9:30 a.m.    -     SJS - May Crowning  (CH) 
6:15 p.m.    -     Adult Bible Study (Rm. 205) 
9:30 p.m.    -     Men’s BBII (GYM) 
Saturday, May 16 
9:00 a.m.    -      Spanish Legion of Mary (Rm. 214) 
10:00 a.m. -       Spanish Religious Education 1st Holy Communion  
        (CH) 
3:30 p.m.    -     Confessions (CH) 
6:00 p.m.    -     St. Joseph’s Men’s Society Italian Dinner 
        (HALL C) 
 
 

SIGN UP NOW FOR “THE WOMEN’S MAY DINNER: 
BE SURE TO GET YOUR RESERVATIONS! 

YOU DON’T WANT TO MISS THIS FUN TIME, 
GOOD FOOD, DRINK AND FELLOWSHIP! 

 CALL NOW! 
Ladies Night Out - Piero’s Corner Restaurant 
                                 Franklin Farm Shopping Center 
          Herndon 
          May 21st at 7:00 p.m. 
Cost:  $30 per person, includes appetizers, salad, entrée, non-
alcoholic beverages, dessert, tax and gratuity. Reservations 
are required!  
All women of the parish are invited to 
attend.  
For more information or to make a 
reservation, call Mary Kirby  at 703-481-
6189 or email: mary1k@aol.com.  Please RSVP by May 
18th. 

The Parish staff wishes to thank the following 
parish ministries: 
 

The Father Beiting Appalachian Mission Center (FBMC) 
spring drive: we thank the organizers, volunteers, and 
parishioners who supported the FBMC spring drive this past 
weekend. 
 

THE BABY BOTTLE DRIVE to benefit HOPE in Northern 
Virginia: we thank the organizers and volunteers from the 
Respect Life Ministry and Youth Ministry, as well as, the 
parishioners who supported the Baby Bottle Drive this past 
weekend. 
 

The Ladies’ Society: we thank the organizers and volunteers 
who prepared and staffed the religious goods stand with First 
Communion accessories and gifts. 
 

Donut Sunday: we thank the organizers and volunteers who 
prepared and hosted Donut Sunday this past weekend. 

Memorial Day - Monday, May 25, 2015  
 
Please note that there will only be one Mass on Memorial Day. 
Please join us as we pray on this day of remembrance for those 
who have died in service of the United States of America. Our 
Mass will be celebrated at 8:00 am. Please note that there will 
be no 6:30 am Mass on this day. 
 
On Memorial day we keep in mind the thousands of men and 
women who have given their lives in the line of duty. We also 
honor their memories and remember them, their families and 
friends in prayer. 
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RELIGIOUS EDUCATION (CCD)   
 

St. Joseph Men's Society 20th Annual 
 Open Golf Tournament 

Early Bird Prices are Closing May 22nd.  
  
Attention all Golfers: Golf, Socialize and Win Prizes!  
 
The event is Friday, June 5, 2015, at Herndon Centennial. 
Golf is open to all men, women and friends. Single golfers 
placed on teams. Format is captain’s choice/best 
ball.  Prizes will be awarded for both men's and women's 
teams as well as skill prizes and a chance to win a 2015 
Lexus with a hole in one!  Tons of door prizes available to 
win as well. Early Bird Registration is $105/per golfer prior 
to May 22nd. Cost is $115 after May 22nd. For more 
information, contact Tom Madden @ 703-674-9466, 
t_madden@msn.com or go to h p://
www.sjcherndon.org/mens-society-1 for a 
flyer, mail in forms or credit card 
payment link. 

A HUGE THANK TO OUR CATECHISTS, ASSISTANTS, 
AND OFFICE VOLUNTEERS! 
On behalf of all our Saint Joseph families, our 
Franciscan Friars, and the Director of Religious 
Education we would like to thank you all for so 
generously giving your time, energy, and love 
to the youth of our parish. Without your 
willingness to share the Catholic faith with the 
children entrusted to your care many may never come to know 
the love of Jesus and His Church. May God bless you and your 
families! 
 
 
 
 
 

Religious Education (CCD) Registration for 2015-2016  
Registrations for returning and new students for next school 
year will be available in mid-May. Catechism classes will 
begin… 
• September 13th (Sundays 10 a.m. for Preschool & 1:30 p.m. – 
3:00 p.m. for the Spanish Program)                                           
• September 14th (Mondays 7:00 p.m. -8:30 p.m. for 5th - 8th 
grade) 
• September 15th (Tuesdays 7:00 p.m. -8:30 p.m. for 5th - 8th 
grade & RCIC/Special Sacraments) 
• September 19th (Saturdays 9:00 a.m. – 10:30 a.m. for 
Kindergarten – 4th grade) 
 

Religious Education (CCD) Class Registration 
The Office of Religious Education is now accepting 
registrations for rising Preschool children through Adults for 
those who wish to learn (more) about the Catholic Faith as well 
as those who need to prepare to receive a 
sacrament (Baptism, Confirmation, and/or First 
Holy Communion). For more information call 
Mrs. Rosalind Murphy at (703) 880-4305, 
email at religioused@sjcherndon.org, or click 
the “Faith Formation” tab on our parish’s 
website at www.sjcherndon.org. 
 

Catechists (teachers) and Assistant Catechists Needed  
St. Joseph Religious Education (CCD) is already preparing for 
the 2015-2016 school year. Textbooks and supplies will be 
ordered in anticipation for the upcoming 600 students who will 
be attending our parish’s Catechism classes. However there is 
just one thing still missing – YOU.  Please consider volunteer 
teaching or assisting for Religious Education classes starting 
this September and ending in May of next year. For more 
information call Mr. Reyes Ruiz at (703) 880-4332 or email at 
rruiz@sjcherndon.org. 

Some parishioners have 
inquired about how they can 
get involved with the 
WMF2015 in Philadelphia next 
September. More information 
on preparing as a family, 

volunteering, and/or hosting visitors from abroad 
may be found at the official website for the event - 
www.worldmeeting2015.org. As you know, there is 
still much planning for this event and we do not have 
details regarding the events or tickets for Pope 
Francis’ Mass. For up to date information regarding 
the event, please go directly to the above web site. 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Monday:   Acts 16:11-15; Ps 149:1b-6a, 9b;  
      Jn 15:26 -- 16:4a 
Tuesday:   Acts 16:22-34; Ps 138:1-3, 7c-8; Jn 16:5-11 
Wednesday:  Acts 17:15, 22 -- 18:1; Ps 148:1-2, 11-14;  
      Jn 16:12-15 
Thursday:   Acts 1:1-11; Ps 47:2-3, 6-9; Eph 1:17-23 or  
      Eph 4:1-13 [1-7, 11-13]; Mk 16:15-20 (for  
      Ascension); otherwise Acts 1:15-27, 20-26;  
      Ps 113:1-8; Jn 15:9-17 
Friday:    Acts 18:9-18; Ps 47:2-7; Jn 16:20-23 
Saturday:   Acts 18:23-28; Ps 47:2-3, 8-10;  
      Jn 16:23b-28 
Sunday:   Acts 1:15-17, 20a, 20c-26; Ps 103:1-2,  
      11-12, 19-20; 1 Jn 4:11-16; Jn 17:11b-19; or, 
      for Ascension, Acts 1:1-11; Ps 47:2-3, 6-9;  
      Eph 1:17- 23 or Eph 4:1-13 [1-7, 11-13]; 
      Mk 16:15-20 
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ST. JOSEPH’S OUTREACH 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTER TEAM 
Do you want to feel the peace Our Lord promised? 

Any parishioner who is sick or homebound can call (703) 880-
4343, leave your name and your phone number, and we will 
contact you to arrange for a Eucharistic Minister to visit you 

and deliver the Eucharist. 
If you are a Eucharistic Minister and can join other Eucharistic 

Ministers in taking communion to the homebound, Reston 
Hospital, Kendrick Court Retirement Home, Arbor Terrace 

Senior Apartments, Sunrise Assisted Living, and Harbor House 
Senior Apartments, please call the Outreach Hotline at (703) 
880-4343.  Leave your name and phone number, and we will 

contact you about joining this ministry. 

New Altar Server Training: Training for 
interested rising sixth graders and older 
begins in May! Please join us. The dates 
are May 12, May 19 and June 2 at 6:15 
pm in the church. The classes will last 1 
hour. It is mandatory to a end all three training sessions. Call 
Mrs. Kirby to sign up at 703-880-4302. 

Catholic Business Network Dulles Chapter 

 New Date: May 12th  

Meet Fr. Randy Sly, Priest from 

 Our Lady of Hope Catholic Church. 
Topic: “A Quest Not Adventure: My Journey from Rock 
and Roll to the Rock of Ages.” 
Please join Northern Virginia Catholic Business Dulles Chapter 
for an evening to hear Fr. Randy Sly’s Life Story. His life is a 
very unique one from being an Anglican Bishop, a loving father 
and husband to being ordained as a Catholic Priest. We will be 
meeting at Re/Max Premier, 44675 Cape Ct #110, Ashburn, 
VA 20147. The meeting starts at 4:00PM and ends at 6:00PM. 
Beer, Wine & Heavy hor'dourves will be provided. 
Please RSVP at http://cbnnova.org/Dulles  
Guest and non-members are welcome. 

 
 
 

St. Joseph’s Homebound Outreach 
The St Joseph’s Homebound Outreach ministry is in need of a 
Recording Secretary.  The duties of the Recording Secretary are 
to attend the monthly meetings, take minutes, and write them up 
for the officers’ approval at the following meeting.  The 
Recording Secretary may also be asked on occasion to send 
thank you notes or condolence notes.  If you are interested and 
available to help us in this ministry, or have questions you 
would like to discuss first, please call the Outreach Hotline at 
(703) 880-4343 and leave your name and phone number.  
Someone will promptly return your call. 

Work Camp 2015 still looking for handy men or women!  
If you are a handy person who can assist in building a basic 

deck, putting up dry wall, 
painting experience, have finished 
a basement, or are just handy with 
tools, please consider donating 
your time and energy for the 
Diocesan Work Camp from June 

22nd-25th. We can accommodate any skill level and one can 
serve for as many days as he or she sees fit. This is an excellent 
opportunity to help a resident within our diocese. For more 
information, please contact Mr. David Bristow at 
d.bristow@sjcherndon.org / 703.880.4309.   

Children are a Gift from God 
            The Baby Bottle drive was a 
huge success!!!. Overwhelming 
support of life was demonstrated 
by your generous donations and 
by the many promises of prayers 
and well-wishing. It was 
heartwarming for the volunteers 
to see how many parish children 
became involved with this worthy 
cause and to hear the moving 
stories that you shared with us on 
how you have been personally 
touched by this event. Through 
your generosity, we were able to 
raise $17,025.34, that included 428 
pounds of coins!  
            Your efforts will benefit HOPE of Northern 
Virginia as they provide mothers in crisis and their 
babies with a sense of hope and love as well as 
material goods such as cribs, car seats, clothing, 
diapers and other goods that families depend on. 
Thank you for your outpouring of Christian love! 

Respect Life Ministry. Our next meeting will be this 
Thursday, May 14, 7:30 to 9:00 in room 205.   All parishioners 
are welcome; please join us!  Call Peggy at 703-435-2294 if 
you have any questions. 
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WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER WEEKEND  
In the readings we are commanded to love one another.  Jesus 
tells us in the Gospel that through living in love we will have 
complete joy!  Attend a Marriage Encounter to gain the tools to 
truly love your spouse more and receive the joy that it can bring.  
Strengthen, renew, and rekindle your marriage sacrament by 
attending a Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend on the 
next Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekends 18-20 Septem-
ber in Herndon or St. Joseph School is accepting applications 

for Grades 3-7 for the 2015-2016 school year. 
Please visit www.sjschoolva.org or call the 
school at 703-880-4350 for more 
information and to schedule a tour. 

 Once a Saint, always a Saint! 

Spotlight on the Arts Summer Camps:  Theatre & Art 
for K - 12! 
Camp Broadway, Art Explorer Camp and more will be 
offered as day camps this July locally!  Catholic 
Professionals with expertise in their disciplines and 
education instruct young people in the arts through these 
highly interactive day camps directed by Rob Tessier, All 
Saints Youth Minister and Director of Upper Room 
Theatre Ministry.  For times, descriptions, prices, full 
teacher bios, and online registration go to 
www.SpotlightSummerCamps.com 
Register in the month of May and receive a Discount! 

The flowers this weekend were donated by Karen 
Thomann in loving memory of her husband, Jim 
Thomann for his birthday. May God grant him 
eternal peace. 

The Ascension of the Lord, May 14th, is not a Holy Day 
of Obligation this year. It has been transferred to Sunday,  
May 17th. 

ITALIAN NIGHT DINNER 
MAY 16TH - AFTER 5 pm Mass 

HALL C 
Join your fellow Italian cuisine lovers at the Italian Night dinner 

on Saturday night, May 16th, after the 
5:00 Mass in parish Hall C. The Men’s 
Society internationally famous chefs will 
serve spaghetti, lasagna, garlic bread and 
salad to the background music of 
mellifluous Italian arias. All members of 
the parish are invited. Donations accepted 
at the door. Dining from 6:00-7:30 pm.   

Collection: 
The Weekend of May 3 
Offertory - $27,203 plus Faith Direct - $13,584 
Second Collection - Parish Facility Fund 
          $7,527 plus Faith Direct  
Thank you for your continued support & your kind 
generosity. 

The Men’s Society will host Jeff Balistrere, author of the 
book "God doesn't play Zone Defense" at our monthly 
meeting on Wednesday, May 20th, from 7:30-9:00 p.m. in 
parish meeting room 214. Jeff will talk about a a practical 
game plan for developing a one-on-one relationship with 
God. Jeff played basketball at Mount St. Mary's as a four 
year starter where his teams made the NCAA and NIT 
tournaments. All men of the parish are invited. 
Refreshments and Pizza will be served at the meeting.   

Catholic Communication Campaign Collection 
Next week, our parish will take up the Collection for the 
Catholic Communication Campaign. This collection 
communicates the Gospel through Catholic social media 
activities and enriches our faith through podcasts, television, 
radio, and print media. Half of all proceeds remain in our (arch)
diocese and support local needs, so please be generous in this 
collection.  

9th Annual Band and Strings Camp @ Paul VI, June 
22-26 mornings.  Open to Diocesan and public school 
rising  5th-9th graders, optional jazz unit also 
offered.  Students prepare light pop, sacred, and classical 
selections, performance last day in historic Donald Heet 
Auditorium for family and friends.  For forms and 
details, http://www.paulvi.net/file/musicboosters/Band-
Camp-Forms-2015.pdf. Any questions, e-mail 
pvimusicboosters@gmail.com.  Archdiocese for the Military Services 21st Annual 

Memorial Mass 
Join in prayer with the Archdiocese for the Military Services, 
USA, to honor the men and women who are serving or have 
served in the Armed Forces at the 21st Annual Memorial Mass 
on The Ascension of the Lord, May 17, at 4:30 p.m. in the 
Great Upper Church of the Basilica of the National Shrine of 
the Immaculate Conception in Washington, D.C.   The principal 
celebrant and homilist will be Archbishop Timothy P. Broglio.  
Military personnel are encouraged to wear service dress 
uniform; civilians are asked to wear business attire. 


